
Last year ended with the long-awaited
retirement of my husband, Earl, after over 40
years in the commercial refrigeration business!
2022 is the beginning of our “Next Chapter”,
which brings travel plans, more recreation and
a change of home base. We are looking
forward to being closer to Earl’s family and
three more of our grandchildren!

chapter

I will still have my Real Estate License with Willis
Allen Real Estate, as a Referral Partner. To move
on, I wanted to find someone who would
provide the same level of care and service to
my clients and referrals and I think you will
really love the colleague I chose. Erin Jaszcak
started working with me over this past year in
preparation for the transition to being able to
help my clients. She is also a SRES (Seniors Real
Estate Specialist). She is a great advocate for
whoever she is representing.

Thank you for the warm introduction! Congratulations on Earl's
retirement and well wishes to new adventures!

I am a longtime San Diego resident. I have lived in the Ocean
Beach/Point Loma area for seventeen years. Born in Minneapolis,
Minnesota, my husband Jeff and I relocated to San Diego in 2004
and we consider San Diego our home. Recently, we welcomed my
mother, who recently sold her home of 44 years in Rosemount,
Minnesota, and moved in with my family. 

Real Estate is a multi-faceted relationship business and I understand 
that. Working on behalf of buyers and sellers, I work with my clients to 
maneuver the complex and challenging process of each transaction from 
beginning to the closing of escrow and beyond. I would welcome the opportunity to serve you in the future.

Cheers to new beginnings!


